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Concepción, 20th August, 2015

Dear members of the Editorial Committee,

We are writing to you as authors of the article entitled: Presurgical orthopedics in children 
with cleft palate: Case report, published in Odontoestomatología N° 25, May 2015, to request 

that the following acknowledgments be published: “To Dr. Jaime Muñoz, Pediatric Surgeon, Head 

of the team that provides care for cleft children, Hospital Regional de Concepción Chile, and to Dr. 

J. Barra, for their clinical contribution. They are both part of the team that provides care for cleft 

children”.

Kind regards, 

Dr. Lorena Bravo R.

Dr. Daniela Muñoz

Dr. Francisca Torres Ch.

Dr. Claudia Fierro M.

Dr. Antonieta Pérez F.

Roosevelt 1550, Casilla 160-C, Concepción, Chile
Email: pediatriabucal@gmail.com – Phone number: 56-412204292 


